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Detia Freyberg GmbH
Dr.-Werner-Freyberg-Str.11

69514 Laudenbach Oslo, 17.04.2018
Germany

Your ref.: Our ref. : Contact person:
[Your ref.] 2014/11850 Sara Ann Leeves

Acceptance of notification of administrative change — SpinoWay - NO-
2014-0071

We refer to your notification for an administrative change to the biocidal product authorisation for
SpinoWay - NO-2014-0071 - (Case no in R4BP3 BC-VL037347-20).

According to Article 50 (2) in Regulation (EU) No 528/2012 concerning the making available on the
market and use of biocidal products, changes to the conditions laid down in a biocidal product
authorisation shall be accepted/approved by the Competent Authority. Changes to a product
authorisation are further described in Regulation (EU) No 354/2013.

Regulation (EU) No 528/2012 and Regulation (EU) No 354/2013 are implemented in Norwegian law
through the Norwegian Biocide Regulation of 18 April 2017 No. 480.

We hereby confirm that we accept the notification for an administrative change to SpinoWay.
The notification concerns addition of the name Fargo Maurlokkeboks, as referred to in Section 1 of

Title 1 of the Annex to Regulation (EU) No 354/2013.

No other changes than the above mentioned is accepted with this letter.

The revised SPC is uploaded to R4BP3. In some cases a PDF-file of the SPC is automatically generated
in R4BP3. In such cases, please refer to the uploaded SPC in XML-format, as the automatically

generated PDF-file generally seems to contain some errors.

We kindly request that the revised label (final artwork) is submitted to biocides@miljodir.no

within three months.




Best regards
Norwegian Environment Agency

This document has been signed electronically

Trine-Lise Torgersen
Head of Section

Sara Ann Leeves
Senior Adviser
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